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2 4 DEC 2008

Mr Jim Tierney
jils@bigpond.com

Dear Mr Tierney

Thank you for your further email dated 16 November 2008 concerning your
issues with Mr John Campbell of St Vincent de Paul Society Queensland.
The Honourable Kerry Shine MP, Attorney-General and Minister for Justice
and Minister Assisting the Premier in Western Queensland, has asked me to
reply to you on his behalf.

You advise in your email that you are now suffering from major depression.
This is a matter that you should discuss with your general practitioner.
Alternatively you may wish to telephone 3234 1191 and speak to Gwen or
Linda, who may be able to provide you with some useful information which
may be of some assistance to you.

Unfortunately, the Attorney-General is unable to intervene in this matter and
as previously advised to you on 27 March 2008, the issues you raise fall
within the ministerial responsibilities of the Honourable Judy Spence MP,
Minister for Police, Corrective Services and Sport.

Any further correspondence regarding this matter should be directed to
Minister Spence for her consideration and direct reply to you.

| wish you well in the future, however | am unable to assist you any further
regarding this matter.

Yours sincerely

Senior Policy Advisor
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